
 

 

 

Wednesday 27th October 2021 

 

‘Grow in the Grace and Knowledge of our Lord Jesus Christ’ 2 Peter 3: 18 

 

Reward and Recognition  

 

On Friday 22nd 
October 

Oak Maple Willow Sycamore 

the ‘Shining Star’ (s) Callum  Mate Luke W Jake  

 

Demonstrating our 
Christian value of 

‘Thankfulness’ 

Jack Freya Rose Charlie 

Eagle of St John Daisy  Netanya Luke H Corinne 

 

 

A big well done to all the children- especially our very first ‘Eagles’. This award, 
which reflects the Eagle of St John as seen on our school badge, recognises 

excellence in living by our school rules of ‘Be Ready, Be Respectful and Be Safe’  
 

Maths Day 

Wow what a super maths 

day we all had. Children 

thoroughly enjoyed the 

activities to solve the 

number problems to find 

the treasure… gold coins 

of course! Lots of fun and 

great learning along the 

way! Here are a few of 

the photos taken, please see our 

school website or 

face book page 

for more!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Chester zoo is the first day back after half-term! 

Please remember on Monday 1st November, children need 

to wear full school uniform, warm coats, a hat, scarf and 

gloves with layers to keep warm. Children need their lunch 

in a named bag which can be disposed of once eaten. 

Please no glass bottles or cans.  

Coaches will be leaving at 9.00am and we will aim to return 

to school for 3.15pm.  

 

Morrisons- It’s Good to Grow 

We currently have 384 tokens. It is the last few 

days to collect the tokens- it finishes on 31st 

October.  Please continue to scan the 

MyMorrisons app’ each time you check out and school will 

accumulate tokens to spend on gardening equipment. Your 

support would be much appreciated 

 

 

Polite reminders… 

Break time snack- If you send a mid-morning snack with your child, please ensure this is a 

‘healthy’ snack, no crisps, no chocolate bars or biscuits. A piece of fruit is ideal. Please can I 

ask that ‘nuts’ are not part of a mid-morning snack or packed lunches. We have children in 

school with nut allergies.  

 

Uniform- A number of children have misplaced their red sweatshirts throughout this first half 

term. Please can I urge you to name all items of uniform so that jumpers can be easily 

returned to their owner.  

 

Thank you for your consideration regarding these matters and continued support.  

 

 

 

Wishing all our families a very happy and healthy half term and we look forward to seeing 

all our children return, ready for our school trip to the zoo! See you on the 1st November! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Important dates for your diaries  

 

Friday 22nd October  End of half term.  

 

Monday 1st November  School reopens and Trip to Chester Zoo!  

Thursday 4th November  Individual photographs including siblings from 8.30am  

Monday 8th November  Flu Vaccine for children reception to year 6 

 

Christmas Events 

Saturday 20th November  Coppull St John’s Church Christmas fair – all welcome from 

11am. School choir will be singing  

Wednesday 1st December  Christmas lights ‘Switch on’ This is a ticketed event – look out 

for the letter coming home  

Friday 3rd December  Non-uniform- please donate a Christmas gift for the 

Christmas bingo  

Tuesday 7th December  KS 2 visits the Octagon Theatre to see Peter Pan  

Thursday 9th December  EYFS and KS 1 visit Bolton Albert Halls to see Beauty and the 

Beast  

Friday 10th December  Christmas jumper sale from 3pm  

Christmas bingo at Coppull St Johns Church Hall 6pm – look 

out for a letter to buy tickets (PTFA event) 

Tuesday 14th December  Christmas Performance from EYFS and KS 1 2pm and 6pm  

Wednesday 15th December  Breakfast with Santa (PTFA event)  

Thursday 16th December  Carol Service in church  

Christmas dinner & Christmas jumper day  

Christmas disco in school – details to follow  

Friday 17th December  Christmas party day for all children  

Term finishes at 2pm  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


